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This week in Ladybirds Class we ……….                                                                           

 Made and tasted delicious layered peach trifles. 

 

 Looked at the names of different mushrooms and practiced our fine motor 

skills by cutting them up very small. 

 

 Read Each Peach Pear Plum, predicted which character was coming next 

and made a wand for the wicked witch. 

 

 Painted and decorated boxes and made junk modelling robots 

 

 Listened and helped to create an interactive story of the Big Red Bath story. 

 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will ……...                                                                          

֎ Make fruity summer cheesecakes. 

 

֎ Learn about different animals and how to care for them in our vets  

role play area. 

 

֎ Learn how to make jelly and sing along with the Jelly on the Plate nursery 

rhyme  . 
 

֎ Recreate nursery rhymes using propr 
 

Home learning… 
 

֎ Ask your child if they can find toys  or household objects the same colour and 

group them into piles  
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Reminders & important information …... 

 

Summer club will run between  

August 21st—1st September  
 

Making a robot 
 

Making peach trifle  

Playing in the hairdressers 


